

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

PURCHASING DIVISION

TELEPHONE (239) 213-7100 • FACSIMILE (239) 213-7105 735 EIGHTH STREET SOUTH • NAPLES, FLORIDA 34102-6796

March 21, 2014

RE: Rejection of All Bids

Dear City of Naples Vendor:

Thank you for your Bid 14-028 on 03/20/2014, titled WTP Reuse Pump Replacement the referenced project. We regret to inform you that we must reject all bids, as an essential requirement was omitted from the specifications. Therefore, we are returning all bids to vendors that submitted a bid for this project.

We plan to revise the specifications and rebid this project in the very near future. We hope you will bid with us at that time.

Again, thanks for your interest in the City of Naples' Bid Process.

Sincerely,

Gerald "Jed" Secory, MBA / CPPO / CPM

City of Naples, Purchasing Manager

735 8th Street South; Naples, FL 34102

Telephone: 239-213-7100; Direct: 239-213-7102